
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
 
RECENTLY DECEASED: 

Kathleen Casey 

John Bridgeman 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

Terry O’Rourke 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

 

Caroline Murphy  

Paul, Noel & Margaret Fitzgerald 

Kay Gibson 

Rosaleen, Michael & Breda Grant 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

14th Sunday in Ordinary Time —5th July ‘20 Mass Times 

The Church has reo-

pened for  Public 

weekday Mass at 

10.00 a.m. each 

morning. 

Weekend Masses 

are as follows - 

Saturday at 5.30 

p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

and Sundays at 9.30 

a.m. & 11.00 a.m. 

(no 12.30 p.m. Mass 

for the moment). 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:     info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:  @marinoparish 

Thought for the day   

The Lord understands us and 

knows us better than we know 

ourselves. O Lord, you have searched me and 

known me. You know when I sit down and 

when I rise up; you discern my thoughts from 

far away. You search out my path and my lying 

down, and are acquainted with all my ways. 

(Psa 139:1–3) He knows of what we are made 

and so we can come confidently before him 

with our brokenness and need of his grace. It 

might be good during Mass today to become 

aware of whatever is a burden to me now in 

my life and ask the Lord for his love and heal-

ing touch. 

 Prayer   

Lord, you bore the weight of our humanity 

to come as near to us as possible. Help us 

to realise you stand beside us and walk 

with us the journey of life. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Since the Pandemic began, we have put a Donate Button on our 
website, www.marinoparish.ie to facilitate parishioners who 
wish to support our Parish along with the two main Diocesan 
Collections, the Common Fund, (the 1st Collection and Dues 
which both go towards the support of our Priests) and the Share 
Collection.  
 
As well as the option of  the Donate Button on our website 
there are now Double Wallet Envelopes for 1st Collection and 
Share Collection available iin the pew in front of you. 
 
To donate to our parish you may use the Donate Button or place 
your donations, Double Wallet envelopes, Family Offering enve-
lopes and Easter Dues envelopes into the baskets provided at 
the exit doors or the safes at the back of the Church.  
As everyday can be regarded as ‘Sunday’ baskets will be in place 
each morning.  

 
I wish to sincerely thank all who have helped with this effort in 
these extremely challenging times.                                                                                   

 

Graduation: 

We would like to congratulate the boys and girls from both Scoil 

Mhuire and the St. Vincent de Paul Girls School who graduated 

from 6th Class last week.  

We wish them every success and happiness in life as they head 

off to secondary School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REOPENING OF CHURCH FOR PUBLIC SERVICE 

With regard to the re-opening the church for Public Service 
from the 29th June please note first of all that there is no obli-
gation to attend ‘Sunday’ Mass, during this pandemic – you 
can attend any day of the week.  

We are only able to accommodate 50 including priest, stew-
ards, staff etc. 

Those who are compromised or feeling unwell should not 
attend Mass.  

PLEASE TAKE PERSONAL RESPONSIBILITY, OBSERVE SOCIAL 
DISTANCING, PRACTICE HYGIENE ETIQUETTE AND THE 
WEARING OF A FACE COVERING IS RECOMMENDED. 

Church will open 15mins. only before Mass is due to start. 

Enter Church from main entrance only.  

Please use hand sanitizer provided in porch. 

Proceed in single file observing  2m. physical distancing  

Fill seats from inside of pew first, starting at top of church. 
Mass attendees should remain seated throughout  

 

Receiving Holy Communion 

Use centre aisle in single file (Right side first – St. Vincent De-
Paul Altar) to receive Communion and return to your seat via 
side aisle – please note communion can only be received in 
your hand. 

Exit Church promptly via side aisles only, observing guidelines 
to facilitate cleaning. 
 

Thank you for your co-operation. 


